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Information for Participants

Seminar on Strengthening Nuclear Security in Asian Countries 

8-10 November 2006
Tokyo, Japan 

If you are not a registered conference participant and you would like to register for this seminar please see the Announcement for details. http://www-pub.iaea.org/MTCD/Meetings/PDFplus/ .
Seminar Location:

Keio Plaza Hotel Tokyo

2-2-1 Nishi-Shinjuku-Ku, Tokyo 160-8330 Japan

Telephone: +81 3 33440111

Fax: +81 3 3345 8269

Website: http://www.keioplaza.com/index.html

Registration/Reception:

The Registration Desk will be open on Tuesday, 7 November from 17:00 to 19:00 hours and on Wednesday, 8 November from 08:30 hours onwards during the working hours of the seminar. If at all possible participants are encouraged to take advantage of registration on Tuesday. 

There will be a welcoming reception for the participants on Tuesday, 7 November at 19:00 hours in the Keio Plaza Hotel Tokyo.

No seminar registration fee is charged.

Opening of the Seminar:
Wednesday, 8 November 2006, at 09:30 a.m.

Documentation:
A preliminary programme is available at this site. Updates will be made as necessary. Seminar materials will be available upon registration. 

Visa:

Should you require a visa to enter Japan please contact the nearest consular representative of Japan as early as possible. Please note this procedure could take approximately three weeks.  If you require assistance please send all necessary information (full name, maiden name, date and place of birth, home address, nationality, name and full address of employer, passport number, and length of stay and arrival date) to:

Mr. Toshio KANEKO
International Nuclear Energy Cooperation Division Foreign Policy Bureau,
Ministry of Foreign Affairs 2-2-1, 
Kasumigaseki, Chiyoda-ku, 
Tokyo, 100-8919 JAPAN
TEL:+81-3-5501-8227
FAX:+81-3-5501-8230
e-mail: kaneko.toshio@mofa.go.jp
Accommodation:
Participants are responsible for making their own hotel reservations; however, block reservations have been made in the Keio Plaza Hotel Tokyo for participants at a special rate. For registration online select "English" as the language version of the home page: http://www.keioplaza.com/index.html. Go to Corporate Login; enter the account name - IAEA2006. The password is also: IAEA2006; reserve a room. Please note that reservation by telephone is not available. Please complete the online hotel reservation form before 24 October 2006. Note: the IAEA is not in a position to assist with hotel bookings nor can it assume responsibility for paying cancellation fees or for re-bookings.
Technical Tour:

An optional technical tour to nuclear facilities in Tokai area (Ibaraki, Japan) will take place on Friday, 10 November 2006. For reasons of organization and security it is necessary to know in advance the details of participants who will be joining the tour. Should you be interested in participating please send a short email to Mr. Toshio KANEKO (contact details as above) with your full name, organization or institute, country, and passport number by 30 October 2006.
Seminar Reception:
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan is hosting the official reception for all seminar participants on Wednesday evening, 8 November 2006. 
Seminar Lunches:

Lunches will be provided.

General Information on Tokyo:

You might like to see the following web sites 
http://www.tourism.metro.tokyo.jp/english/,
http://www.mlit.go.jp/sogoseisaku/kanko/english/index.html
http://www.jnto.go.jp
which provides general information on Tokyo.
Travel Information:

For the best information on transportation to the Keio Plaza Hotel Tokyo, please refer to this website:  http://www.keioplaza.com/map/index.html. There you will find information on transportation from:

Narita International Airport by airport bus: approx.85 minutes(depends on the traffic) or by NEX (Narita Express) train: approx.80 minutes.

Haneda Domestic Airport by bus, approximately 50 minutes.

Shinjuku Station – 5 minutes walking from West Exit. 
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Financial Support

Those participants who applied for financial support (deadline for receipt of applications: 5 October 2006) should expect to receive a communication on this sometime in October.

Should you require further information please contact C. Coolbaugh, e-mail address:  C.Coolbaugh@iaea.org .
	



